
April 11th, 2018  - (ABBREVIATED) 

Dear Deacon Ron, 
  
This email is a follow-up to our phone call yesterday about a visit from our seminar group in religion and indigenous 
spirituality.    We plan to be discussing Mohawk spiritual traditions and Kateri. 
  
The names of the seminar members are: 
  

Cecil Chabot (Newman Centre director) 
Prof Armando Salvatore (Keenan Professor of Interfaith Studies) 
Prof Sam Nelson (Assistant Professor, Religious Studies) 
Anne Leahy: former Canadian ambassador to the Vatican, Russia, Central Africa, etc. 
Nick Pullen (grad student) 
Lucie Robath (grad student) 
Malith Kur (grad student) – Malith is also from the Dinka tribal community in South Sudan. 
David Millar (Quaker, educator) 
Dan Cere (yours truly) 

  
All the Best, 
  
Daniel Cere 
Associate Professor of Religion, Law and Public Policy 
School of Religious Studies, McGill University 
3520 University, Montreal Quebec, H3A 2A7 
daniel.cere@mcgill.ca;  tel.:  514-398-4195 
  
McGill University is located on land which has long served as a site of meeting and exchange amongst Indigenous 
peoples, including the Haudenosaunee and Anishinaabeg nations. McGill honours, recognizes and respects these nations 
as the traditional stewards of the lands and waters on which we meet today.  
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